
 

 

July 2021 
 
Dear Students, Parents & Carers, 
 
GCE RESULTS DAY – TUESDAY 10 AUGUST 2021 – YEAR 12 & 13 
GCSE RESULTS DAY – THURSDAY 12 AUGUST 2021 – YEAR 11 
 
 
You will be able to see your Statement of Exam Results on your  
Progresso portal at 8.30 am on the date of results release noted above.   
The results may take up to 15 minutes to appear in your Progresso account. 
Progresso cannot be accessed on Monday 9th and Wednesday 11th August.   
Before results day please ensure you are able to login to Progresso and have access to your 
documents.  If you are having any issues with logging into Progresso please refer to the school 
website which has a Progresso Password help, or contact Mr. Okungbowa before Friday 23rd July; 
https://www.ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk/parents/cloudschoolguides/ 
 
 
Support with UCAS will be available remotely.  Please contact Mr Barton or Mrs Ryan as soon as 
possible.  On site support is available between 9am-12pm on results day.  For more details please 
refer to Mr Barton’s letter you will have all ready received. 

I have attached the latest release of information from the examination’s regulator OFQUAL. This is written to 
Students, Parents, carers and teachers.  You will have received a separate communication on appeals.  
Please refer to that document should you need to. 

In recognition of the cancelation of exams OFQUAL have arranged to run a full exam series in the 
autumn for any student who feels their grade would have been better had completed their exams for that 
subject.  The dates for these are confirmed as 4th - 22nd October for A-Level’s / 15th November – 2nd 
December for GCSE’s.  This series will consist of the same number of exams as if they had taken place in 
Summer 2021, and the results will be based on exams alone.  As a result of this coursework will not be used 
in the results of the Autumn exam series.  The exception to this is Art and Art Textiles which will still have a 
new task set and results will be based on this piece of work.  
 
At present we do not have any information on the cost implications of the Autumn exam series and this 
information will follow.  If you would like to be entered for the Autumn exam series please email using the 
address below with your name and subjects you wish to be entered for.   The entry deadline is 8th September 
for A’Level and 4th October for GCSE. 
 
If you would like to arrange an entry for the Autumn exam series, The Exams officer, Mr Creasey will be 
available;  
Friday 13 August between 10.00 - 13.00 and from Monday 16th August for A’Level & GCSE resit requests.  

https://www.ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk/parents/cloudschoolguides/


 
 

 

 
 
Finally, myself, Mr Adam and Mr Creasey the exams officer will be available on Results days so 
please contact if you need support in this, by email (nicholas.creasey@ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk) 
or telephone (020 3908 3146) if you have any queries or concerns. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr E Kelly 
Associate Headteacher  

mailto:nicholas.creasey@ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk

